From: Steve Scott

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Fourche Creek
Date: Friday, September 7, 2018 9:17:00 AM

| am concerned that your water quality report does not adequately reflect the true condition of
Fourche Creek that runs through metropolitan Little Rock. Improving this vitally important asset
would greatly enhance the quality of life for great number of Arkansans. Please take another look.

Steve and Shirley Scott
68 Norfork Drive
Maumelle, AR 72113
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